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Prayer Requests  & Praise         

• My friend Khaya trusted Christ as his Savior 
this past month. I’ve been having a weekly 
Bible  study  at  his  home  for  almost  2 
months.  His two boys and their friends are 
also  attending  and  we’re  praying  for  many 
others  to  believe  in  Jesus.  Khaya  also  
brought  20  people  with  him to  church 
this past Sunday.

• Lighthouse  Baptist  Church  had  a  high 
attendance of 72 this  past week.   This 
was just a normal Sunday so we were very 
encouraged  to  see  the  growth.   Pray 
that more will be saved.  

• Junior  camps  at  Camp Rhino  start  on 
December 12th. Pray as we plan to have 
over 150 campers between the girls' and 
boys' camps.  Because of space, we have 
to split the boys into 2 different camps.   

Quick Updates   

•New Support Address | Vision Baptist 
Missions Has Moved! Praise The Lord!
•Vision Baptist Missions, Inc. and the Our 
Generation  Training  Center  have  been 
praying for God to provide space for the 
ministry  to  expand.  In  February  2022, 
through  the  giving  of  many  generous 
individuals and churches, God provided an 
excellent property in Dawsonville, Georgia 
with several buildings. We are very excited 
about the property the Lord has given us 
and the opportunities  to expand into the 
future.  We  are  so  thankful  for  how  the 
Lord  has  blessed  our  mission.  One  thing 
that also comes with this blessing is a new 
mailing and support address. Please begin 
sending all mail and support to the 
following: 

Vision Baptist Missions 
P.O. Box 647 
Dawsonville, GA 30534 

Happy Thanksgiving from the Coffey Family.  
You may not be reading this on Thanksgiving, 
but this is the day I’m writing it:). It’s because 
of your prayers and support that we are able to 
do what God has called us to do.  Thank you 
all for being such a great blessing. 

We praise the Lord that all the money came in 
to purchase the property for the Bay Baptist 
High School.  We even had a little extra that 
will help with renovations.  Thank you all for 
praying and for giving.

There will be a group of young singles arriving 
at  the  end  of  December  to  help  with  teen 
camps in January from Hope Baptist Church 
in Fairfield, OH.  We are also having a young 
couple arrive on December 1st for 3 months to 
help at Camp Rhino.  They are using this trip 

to see if the Lord may want them on the 
mission field long term.  

If  you or  anyone you know would be 
interested  in  a  short  or  long-term 
internship, please just let me know. We 
would  love  to  help  you  get  more 

involved in foreign missions. 

Support Address:  Vision Baptist Missions- P.O. Box 647 Dawsonville, GA  30534 - Contact # 770-744-3234
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